
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
Due to the prospect of inclement weather (again!), Fred and Carol Fisher have 
decided to postpone the yard sale to benefit GEAA that was scheduled for this 
weekend.  Instead, you can support GEAA by shopping for gently used items 
of all types from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm on Saturday, May 8th at 334 
Shannon Lee in San Antonio. 
  
We are still collecting items for the sale.  You can drop them off at Fred and 
Carol's house, or here at the GEAA office at 1809 Blanco Road.  Please contact 
Elena Serna (elena@aquiferalliance.org /210-320-1457) schedule a pick up or 
drop off. 
  
We hope to benefit from your spring cleaning, and to have a great turnout at 
the sale on May 8th.  
  
Many thanks! 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director   
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